
 

 

 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                 Monday 15th September 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

French Day 
 

We are excited to announce that our school will once again be holding a special French Day on Thursday 25th 
September 2025. This event coincides with the European Day of Languages and provides a wonderful 
opportunity for our pupils to celebrate the language and culture of France. 

Throughout the day, students will take part in a variety of engaging activities, including: 

• French food tasting 
• A mini “Tour de France” 
• A visit from a theatre company 

Further details about additional activities will follow in due course. 

To help cover the cost of the day, we kindly ask for a £3.00 contribution per child. In return, pupils may attend 
school in non-uniform on the day. Please ensure payment is made via Arbor, under Activities/Trips by Monday 
22nd September. 

Thank you for your support in helping us provide a memorable and educational experience for our pupils. 

 Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mrs Twynham 
French Teacher 

 


